
 
 

Coconino Coalition for Children and 
Youth presents: 

Let's Talk about Taxes 
FREE Presentation on AZ Budget and Taxes 

 

Karen McLaughlin, Director of Budget and Research 
with Children’s Action Alliance (CAA) 

 

We know that all of us in Arizona benefit from a fair tax system that meets the needs 
of children, families and our economy. How state dollars are collected and how they 
are spent both touch the lives of families in many ways. Child care, health care, 
education, child safety, juvenile justice...all of these vital areas are affected by changes 
in state funding. 

 

This presentation brought to you by: 

 

Thanks to funding from the The Ford Foundation and The Annie E. Casey 
Foundation, CAA's presentation is free of charge. 

WHEN: Tuesday, September 15th  
TIME: 12:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
Brown Bags are Welcome 
WHERE:  Coconino County Public Health Services District, 
Ponderosa Room, 2625 North King Street, Flagstaff 
RSVP: ruthellen@coconinokids.org 

 


